
 

 
May 28, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Due to COVID-19, the Board of Trustees passed a motion Tuesday evening (May 26) to move our year-round 

St. Patrick’s Community School to a traditional calendar for the entire 2020-2021 school year. To ensure the 

safety of our students and staff, we are following the Chief Medical Officer of Health and Alberta Education 

recommendations on the reopening of our schools and in-person classes. 

 

Following the traditional calendar, students are scheduled to begin classes on August 31. Attached is the 

updated school year calendar.  

 

Please note that with the transition to a traditional calendar, students will be delivered the same quality of 

education and instructional time as in the year-round calendar. 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 

May God continue to bless you and your families. Please stay healthy. 

 

God bless, 

 

 

 

Kathleen Finnigan 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 
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